
	
  

Sport Premium Grant expenditure:  
Report to parents:  Academic Year 2013/14 
Overview of the school 

Number of pupils and sports grant (SPG) received 

Total number of pupils on roll (2013/14 – 2014/15) 179 

Base Allocation £8000 pa 

Amount of PSSF received per pupil £5 

Total amount of PSSF received 

£5,438 Sept 13-
Mar’14, £3,457 Apr 
14 – Aug 14 
 

 

Nature of support  Academic Year 2013/14 

 Broad and balanced PE curriculum, enhanced by two members of Evolve three days per week. 

After school clubs have been as follows:- netball, football, cheerleading, multi skills and Street Dance.	
  

The school has taken part in The Birmingham Catholic Primary Schools Sports Competitions: 
Athletics, Swimming, 7 a-side football and Cross Country. 

All children at St.Wilfrid’s participated in the school’s Sports Day held in July 2014. 

 

 

 



	
  

 

Curriculum focus of SPG spending 2013/14 

We have spent the money as below: 
1. Employed ‘Evolve’ to provide two sports mentors to work three days a week in our school. They 

provide support to class teachers in PE lessons and after school provision. 
2. Step 8 Street Dance After School Club. 
3. Cheerleading  After School School Club. 
 

 

Measuring the impact of SPG spending 

The following quotes are from our children as to what the new after school clubs have meant to 
them: 

‘ I was buzzing when I came out’ 

‘I am more fit’ 

‘I have lost weight’ 

‘Now I want to do more sports’’ 

Teachers and TAs have recently re audited where we think we are on The Youth Sports Trust 
Audit and I am pleased to report that in 3 categories we have moved from emerging to 
established. 

There are the following strands: 

4. Do you provide a broad, rich and engaging curriculum? 

9. Does your school know how to effectively utilise the new PE and school sport funding? 

&. Are you providing a rich, varied and inclusive school sport offer as an extension of the school 
curriculum? 

 	
  



	
  

In the Catholic Cross Country tournament 13 children represented the school in the boy’s and girl’s 
races. The leading finish in the Boy’s race was 25th while in the Girl’s race it was 14th. 

In the Swimming Gala we took a team of girls all of who competed very well against 24 other schools. 
Despite not achieving places in the finals the girls were all pleased to have competed and they 
represented the school well. 

A team of 24 children represented the school in the Athletics Meeting at Alexander Stadium. With 
over 40 schools competition was fierce but again all of the children enjoyed the experience of 
competing in a high class venue. Of particular note was Marie’s (Y5) second place in the Year 5 
sprint. 

 

 


